
 

June 5 High School Field Trip 

June 5-7 Grade 5 Field Trip 

June 10-14 
Assessment/Demonstration of 

Learning 
HIGH SCHOOL ONLY 

June 11 
Elementary Track & Field 

SELECTED STUDENTS ONLY 

June 13 K-2 Field Trip to Hop! Skip! Jump! 

June 14 Water Day (Outside activities) 

June 17 Grade 3-5 Field Trip – Late Return 

June 18 Prom 7:00 pm 

June 20 Middle Level Field Trip – Late Return 

June 20 Graduation 6:00 pm 

June 21 Last Day of Classes 

June 2024 

Cambridge-Narrows Community School 
 

November 1 Take  Your Child to Work – Gr. 9 

November 2 Deadline for School Clothing Orders 

November 3 
NO SCHOOL  

(PL Day) 

November 8 Jersey Day 

November 9 Picture Day 

November 10 
Remembrance Day Ceremony  

9:00 am 

November 13 
NO SCHOOL  

(Remembrance Day) 

November 15 
Home & School Meeting 6:30 pm 

Online 

November 16 Picture Retakes 

November 16 Grad Picture Day 

November 16 
Popcorn for sale - $1 

Gr 6-12 

November 16 – 

18 

High School Basketball  

Tip-Off Tournament 

November 16 
PSSC Meeting 6:30  

In Person at School 

November 17 
Coffee Fundraiser Submission 

Deadline 

November 21 High School Report Cards Issued 

November 21 
Picture Retakes 

And Grad Photo’s  

November 21 
Popcorn for sale - $1 

Elementary 

November 23 Grad Class – Ham Dinner 

November 23 
Parent Teacher 6:00pm - 8:00 pm 

HIGH SCHOOL ONLY 

November 24 

NO SCHOOL – (PL Day) 

 

Parent Teacher 1:00 pm – 3:00 pm 

HIGH SCHOOL ONLY 

December 5 K-8 Report Cards Issued 

December 7 
Parent Teacher 6:00pm - 8:00 pm 

K-8 STUDENTS ONLY 

December 8 
No School for K-8 only 

High School Students have classes 

December 22 Half Day – Clast Day of Classes 

January 8 Back to School 

 Cambridge-Narrows Community School 

Dates to Remember 

Prom & Graduation – Prom will be held 

on Tuesday, June 18th from 7-10pm.  Family, 
friends and community members are welcome to 
come to the greet the grads as they arrive and go to 
the gym for pictures.  After pictures grads and 
students will get to celebrate. 
 
Graduation will be held on Thursday, June 20th from 
6:00-7:30 pm.  Everyone is welcome to attend.   
Safe Grad will begin promptly after receiving line.   
 

 
 
 

 

Community Coordinator News –  
 

June is upon us and incredibly another school year is 
wrapping up.   It’s been a great year and we’ve had a 
busy month celebrating with year-end field trips, 
awards nights, and year end events.  
We want to send a special thanks to our Gr. 12 
Culinary students who will be graduating: Michaela, 
Lana, Casey, Dakota, Abby, Brighton, Logan, Wyatt 
and Paige.  They are an integral part of our school and 
help to provide lunches 3 days a week to our school 
population.  We’re sure going to miss this group of 
students as they’ve been an exceptionally hard 
working and pleasant group of students to work with.  
This little group of 9 students help to prep and serve 
around 300 school lunches every week, in addition to 
preparing breakfast snacks, Soup & Senior Social 
lunches, plus many other things.  Mr. Wilson and I are 
going to miss you!! 

We want to send another big thank you to the Lions 
Club 50/50 program, who generously contributed 
another $500 to our breakfast program!  

Thank you to Cody’s Baptist Church, Akerley Quilt 
Guild and Kennedy Mechanical for their generous 
contributions to our nutritional programs here at C-
NCS!  Also, thank you to community members that 
have made significant contributions to our programs.  
It is so greatly appreciated. 

As our food programs are wrapping up, I’d like to say a 
special thank you to Rita, April, Sheila, Stan, Deanna, 
Teresa and Candice for their time volunteering with 
our breakfast program.  We are looking forward to 
having them back next year!  If anyone else is 
interested in spending 1 hour a month helping to 
contribute to the wellbeing of our students, please 
contact Marcy over the summer and I’ll give you all the 
details!  We have lots of fun! 

Lunch programs will be available Monday June 3rd, and 
Tuesday June 4th.  Our Elementary students will get to 
have their Wednesday free lunch on THURSDAY June 
6th with our Elementary BBQue!  Please note there will 
not be free lunch Wednesday, June 5th.  All lunch 
programs are done for the year after next Thursday’s 
Elementary BBque.  

  

 
  
  
  
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Grade 3-5 & Middle Level Field Trips 
– Grade 3-5 will be having a field trip to Green 
Hill Lake camp on Monday, June 17th.  Middle 
Level students have a field trip to Green Hill 
Lake Camp on Thursday, May 20th. 
Both of these trips will NOT be back for bus 
time.  Students will return to the school by 
4:15 and must be picked up promptly at 4:15 
by an approved adult. 
There will be no bus to take them home since 
the return time to school is after regular bus 
time.      
 

 

 Phys. Ed classes during June –  
A reminder for Physical Education that we may 

go outside at times! Please be mindful of the 

shoes you send with your child. This may also 

be true for other classes, we often do activities 

outside so the best option is sneakers! Flip 

flops may limit their ability to participate safely 

in these activities! Thank you.  
 

 

 

Thank You from Grade 12 Students  

The graduating class of 2024 would like to thank 
everyone for their support during the school year 
during fundraisers and other events.   



 

 Last Day of School –  

Please note that the last day of school has 
officially changed.  Last day of school for 
students will be Friday, June 21st.  Students will be 
leaving school at noon. 

Please note: that sometimes bus drivers do 
something special with their students which 
could potentially make them later then normal 
returning home on the last day of school.   

 

 Grade 8 Graduation –  

 Grade 8 Graduation will be held for the parents or 
guardians of grade 8 students who would like to 
attend their graduation ceremony on Wednesday, 
June 19th at 10:45 am 

There will be a small ceremony followed by the 
students putting their handprints on the wall and 
then a small potluck.   

If you have any questions, please reach out to 
Heather Bailey.  Her email is 
heather.bailey@nbed.nb.ca  
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HOME OF THE HUSKIES 

+ 

Sports –  
District track and field for grades 3-5 is June 11th at 
the Oromocto turf. If your child has made the district 
event they will receive a permission slip with their 
name and what events they will participate in. If your 
child is attending, please send them with sneakers, a 
water bottle, and a packed lunch that does not need 
a microwave. Last year we ate lunch at the field! It 
can be very hot and sunny, please apply sunscreen 
prior to coming to school! If your child enjoys 
reading, I would encourage them to bring a book, 
there can be a lot of down time between events. If 
you want to help volunteer at the event please 
contact Mrs. Seipp! 
 
As the year comes to an end, I would like to say a 
MAJOR thank you to all our coaches and volunteers 
over the various sports seasons.  
 
Athletics at Cambridge-Narrows would not be 
possible without you. Congratulations to our 
athletes who have worked hard, celebrated their 
successes, and persevered through challenges. We 
look forward to another great year in the fall! As a 
reminder, please make sure to return any jerseys you 
may have at home!  
 
Have a great summer! 
 
 
 

 

Cambridge Narrows Community School 
2158 Lakeview Road 
Cambridge-Narrows, NB E4C 1N8  
 
Phone: (506) 488-3500 
Fax: (506) 488-3505 

X: @cncs_huskies 
Website: https://cns.nbed.nb   
 

Facebook: Cambridge-Narrows Community School Home & School 
Group 

 Principal – Heather Touchie Blakely – 
heather.touchie-blakely@nbed.nb.ca  

 
Acting Vice Principal – Katherine Colpitts – 

katherine.colpitts@nbed.nb.ca  
 

Administrative Assistant – Sandra Jenkins – 
sandra.jenkins@nbed.nb.ca  

 

Sunscreen, Hats & Bug Spray –  

Hot days have arrived.  Please remember not to 
spray sunscreen and bug spray on your child at 
home.  We have staff and students with severe 
allergies.  Please send sunscreen and bug spray 
with your child and they can put it on when they 
are outside.  Thank you.   
We also encourage students to wear a hat when 
outside, especially elementary students who 
spend a significant amount of time outside due 
to recess. 
 
 

Elementary – Reminder that Frozen Treats will be 
on sale every Tuesday and Thursday for 
elementary students. $2.00 each treat.    
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